
2024 NAPLAN Period  

Wednesday Week 8 (13/3/24) to Monday Week 10 (25/3/24) 

Across Weeks 8-10, children in Year 3 and 5 will sit the NAPLAN Test.  NAPLAN is a point-in time 

assessment that allows parents and carers to see how their child is progressing in literacy and 

numeracy against the national standards and compared with their peers throughout Australia.  At 

the classroom level, NAPLAN provides additional information to support teachers’ professional 

judgment about student progress.   

At Harlaxton we are completing NAPLAN online and it is a tailored test that adapts to student 

responses, providing better assessment and more precise results.  The Year 3 writing task will remain 

a handwritten test.   

To see the types of questions and functionalities in the online tests, please visit the public 

demonstration site page and the Parent/carers information page: 

https://www.nap.edu.au/naplan/public-demonstration-site  

https://www.nap.edu.au/naplan/for-parents-carers  

Practice tests have been occuring and will continue until Week 7, providing students the opportuntiy 

to become familiar with testing functions online. 

The 2024 NAPLAN Test Schedule for Harlaxton State School will be published and available by 14th 

February 2024.  
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